
Weekly Newsletter Email  

Friday January 31, 2020 

Hello Meadowbrook families, 
 

It has been a wonderful week, getting back to school and seeing students, families and 
staff.  
 
Last spring, some of our students, in partnership with students from Huron Heights, 
created a mural that is on display in the upstairs hallway outside the library. To protect it 
for years to come, we have installed a plexiglass covering. We would like to extend a 
tremendous thank you to CPG Aerospace for their very generous donation of the 
plexiglass covering. Thank you to our caretaking team, Dave, Dave and Dave, for 
looking after the installation of both the mural and the covering.  
 
We want to remind you of the possibility of job action on Thursday and Friday next week 
which would lead to the school being closed.  
 

Next Week Events  

 Mon Feb 3    Day 4  Valentine Cookie Sales           

 Tues Feb 4   Day 5  Valentine Cookie Sales 

Girls Inc  

 

 Wed Feb 5  Day 1  Author Visit (k to 3)  
Valentine Cookie Sales 

  
  

Upcoming Events: Important Dates to mark in your calendar 
 

 February 14 – Spirit Day (Red, White and Pink day) 

 February 17 – Family Day (holiday) 

 February 20 – Lions Club books (rescheduled from Feb 6) 

 February 25 – Grade 8 Grad photos 

 March 12 – Crime Stoppers 

 March 16 – 20 – March Break (No Classes) 

 

Meadowbrook Author Visit  

Meadowbrook Public School Library will be hosting another exciting author visit! On 

Wednesday, February 5th, Canadian author and illustrator Werner Zimmermann will be 

visiting students in kindergarten - grade 3.  Thank you very much to Parent Council for 

helping to fund this day.  

 

The author will be bringing a few of his books that are available for purchase if students are 

interested. They range in price from $5.00-$20.00. We also have many of his books available to 

sign out of the library if students are interested.   



Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten registration begins Friday, January 17 for the 2020-21 school year. We look 

forward to welcoming our new students and families to our school.  

 

Children who turn four or five years old during 2020, live within the school boundary and whose 

parents/guardians are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for kindergarten.  

 

There are two ways you can register for Kindergarten: 

 

 Online. You can access the online registration information at 
bit.ly/KindergartenYRDSB.  A laptop or desktop computer is strongly recommended to 
complete the online registration, rather than a mobile device.  Once you have completed 
the forms online, you will need to take some required documents to your school for 
verification only. 

 In person. Families are welcome to visit the school in person to register beginning 

January 17. Registration forms are available at the school or on the Board’s website at 

bit.ly/KindergartenYRDSB. 
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